
Message to re-taking students (400 Level courses) 
 

Students who are re-taking any 400 Level- First Semester course 

are requested to send an E-mail to the Assistant Registrar of the 

Faculty (armgt@pdn.ac.lk) mentioning their FULL NAME, 

REGISTRATION NUMBER, RE-TAKING COURSE CODE 

AND COURSE TITLE on or before April 11, 2020 (Saturday) in 

order to access to the Moodle site of the faculty and follow the re-

taking course.   
 

 Dean, Faculty of Management 
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